

LINWOOD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Brian M. Pruitt Superintendent

Belhaven Middle School 51 Belhaven Avenue Linwood, NJ 08221

(P) 609-926-6703 (F) 609-926-6705

February 1, 2018

Dear Linwood Schools Community,

Well, February 1st has finally arrived! It is with true excitement that I reach out to the entire Linwood Schools Community and introduce myself as the new Superintendent of Schools. For over twenty years I have had the pleasure of working as an educator. I have served as a teacher, coach, supervisor of curriculum and instruction, middle school principal, and for the last five years as a superintendent. I look forward to bringing these years of experience to the community of Linwood.

The Linwood Public Schools have always held a reputation as an exceptional school system with the students, staff, and community connections that serve as the foundation for educational excellence. I embrace the opportunity to become a part of the traditions of Linwood and to spend the next few weeks and months meeting your children, the staff, the families, and the community organizations that serve as partners to our schools.

As I make the formal transition to Superintendent, I am excited to engage in the process of developing lines of communication that will support the growth and development of our education system. I look forward to working closely with the staff and administration, the Board of Education, and the Linwood community. My goals are simple – to continue the educational and co-curricular excellence of the schools, to make decisions that support the growth of all students in academics, citizenship, and social and emotional learning, to support staff in their professional growth, to design programs and activities that guide our children to be future ready, and to serve the Linwood Schools with authentic leadership.

Thank you. I look forward to meeting all of you.

Yours Truly,

Brian M. Pruitt

Superintendent of Schools

BMP:dmd